PHI KAPPA:

University of Illinois Champaign, IL

Greetings! The Brothers of the Phi
Kappa chapter have been hard at work
with scholarship, recruitment, and philanthropy. The chapter has grown over
the past year and a half from 14
Brothers to 27. We have also been
working on the physical house, getting a
new front door, having fire sprinklers
installed, and chasing out squirrels that
have taken up residence in the walls of
our third floor.

The Brothers of Phi Kappa have been busy with philanthropy. We have paired up with a local elementary school, Thomas Paine, which is predominately single parent and low income. We help out by watching kids during PTA meetings, helping with their talent show, and even building them a playground. Also, we are currently working on setting up an annual philanthropy (something along the lines of a trivia night) with a sorority. Academically, we have improved our collective GPA from among the lowest of the fifty-two fraternities on campus to the upper half through a new scholarship incentive program.

Matthew Duch

President